
PETITION
To Wiltshire County Council

NEWCUTT CROSSROADS
(A360 junction with the Wilton Avenue)

We the undersigned, being residents of the district, are aware of current proposals to improve the junction at
NEWCUTT CROSSROADS. We believe they are not adequate to deal with the large number of injury/non
injury accidents that occur at this junction. Therefore we urge Wiltshire County Council to construct a
roundabout to improve road safety.

Please return petition forms to 
Cllr Ian West, 3 Church Street, Winterbourne Stoke, Salisbury SP3  4SW  or
Cllr Peter Edge, 99 North Street, Wilton,  Salisbury, SP2 0HP
This petition can also be completed on line at www.southwilts.com 
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